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THIS WILL BE MY LAST NEWSLETTER TILL NEXT PENNANT 

SEASON 

  
                 

 

 

Hi fellow members, 
 

Just a short note as you are all aware 

the AGM is coming up at the end of 

this month.  

Congratulations to all members that 

attended on making our presentation 

night a great success and to all winners 

and runners up well done, Also a well 

done to all those that played at 

association level. 

I probably have said it before but I 

need to say it again WELL DONE 

Ladies back to back pennant winners.  

As you all know this is my last month 

as your president so my position and 

others will need to be filled on the  

28th, please consider what you can 

offer the club and step forward. 

See you on the Green, 

 

Richard. 

 

Hey Members, please check the tournament notices that Murray  

has taken time to send out to you via Email…make up a team. !!! 
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ARE…… 
 
Sunday  28/4/24 - AGM, 2024 Notice of Motions to be voted on.  
               2.30 pm with a light afternoon tea provided after the meeting                

  
Please mark on your Calendar and attend this important Club meeting.  

 

TO ALL MEMBERS WHO WENT ON TO REPRESENT TBC IN THE ASSOCIATION FINALS  

 

                         

Association Singles Runner Up –                         Association Runner Up –  
           Peter Baverstock                                                     Kathy Wallace 

                                                                  

  
 
 
 



 
BACK TO BACK PREMIERS TAKEN AT ANGASTON ON THE DAY   

Reserves:  Marilyn Taylor and Ellie Milne 

 

  
AND ON THOSE WHO WERE ABLE TO ATTEND PRESENTATION NIGHT  

Apologies from:  Louise Ross, Judy Thompson & Marilyn Taylor 



             
Open Singles:   Winner -- Sue Yates                                                  Two Bowl Singles: Winner -- Sue Yates  
                                 Runner--  up Keith Ward                                                                                  Runner-up Neil Stewart 
 

 

    
Mixed Pairs:      Winners – Heather Graetz and Neil Graetz                                One Hundred Up:  Winner – Keith Ward 
                                 Runners-up – Meredith & Neil Stewart                                                                            Runner-up Peter Giersch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
Mens Club Champion:   Winner – Peter Baverstock 
                                                    Runner-up Neil Stewart 
                                                    Presenter:    Phylip Nash 

 
Ladies Club Champion:   Winner Kathy Wallace 

Runner-up  Judy Thompson (apology) 
Presenter:    Margaret Meertens 

 



 
Mens Pairs Champions:     Winners – Peter Baverstock and Rod Mewett 

                                                Runners-up – Ken Jaeger and Peter Ward 

 
Ladies Pairs Champions:    Winners – Sharyn Burgemeister and Sue Yates 

                                                      Runners-up – Meredith Stewart and Kathy Wallace 



 
THE TEAM PROUDLY PRESENTED BY THE NIGHT OWLS CO-ORDINATOR MEREDITH STEWART 

FROM LEFT:  MEREDITH STEWART, GARY RAINSFORD, KEITH WARD,  KEN  & LYNETTE JAEGER 
(ABSENT LYALL HARVIE) 

 
THE PRESIDENT’S AWARD WENT TO   --   SHARYN BURGEMEISTER 

 



 

 

           

 

     
 
 

 
 



 
 Apologies if I have missed your Birthday please let me know for future Newsletters as I am still short a few members on 

my list.    If you wish to be excluded for personal reasons please advise asap.     No actual ages will ever be presented .

                                                                  Marg Slater    0408087529     mnslater41@gmail.com          

                           

 

 

 

Please check out the links below “REMEMBER TO USE CONTROL LEFT CLICK TO VIEW” 

TBC FACEBOOK PAGE                    
                                     https://www.facebook.com/tanundabowlingclub1923/    
                    
TBC WEBPAGE                           https://tanunda.bowls.com.au                                                               
                     
 

 
 

                                                   https://www.calabriawines.com.au    your link (control/left click) 

   

https://www.facebook.com/tanundabowlingclub1923/
https://tanunda.bowls.com.au/
https://tanunda.bowls.com.au/
https://www.calabriawines.com.au/


        “ SPECIAL THANK YOU TO ALL OUR 

SPONSORS “ 

 

 
  

                                                     

 
 

                          

                   
 

                                              

                                         

 
 

                                                                    

 
 

 

                                                                                       
 
                                                                                



 

TANUNDA BOWLING CLUB NEWS 
 (presented to the Leader with photos this week) 

Last Saturday night the Tanunda Bowling Club members and friends enjoyed 
the Presentation  Dinner at the Vine Inn Nuriootpa.  
The Club President, Richard Doecke welcomed those present to our special 
Centenary Year Presentation night.   Richard made special mention of the 
Club’s Life Members Ian Frick, Robert  Schneider, Jeff Garrett and Margaret 
Meertens who were all present and also the Club’s Sponsors Dennis and 
Marianne Noack from Barossa Funerals.   
 
Following the main meal the presentation of Shields, Medallions and Gold 
Badges for 2023/24 season were presented……….   
Shields went to Night Owls 2023/24 Winners, Lyall Harvie, Lynette Jaeger, Ken 
Jaeger, Keith Ward and Gary Rainsford.  The annual playoff of “Kitty versus 
Jack” ended this year in a draw.  100 up Shield winner Keith Ward, with Peter 
Giersch as runner-up.  Two Bowl Singles Shield winner was Sue Yates with Neil 
Stewart runner-up.  Open Singles Shield winner was Sue Yates and Keith Ward 
as runner-up.   Mixed Pairs Shield winners Ian Graetz and Heather Graetz with 
Neil and Meredith Stewart as runner-up. 
Gold Badges for Champions and Medallions for runner-ups 2023/24 went to 
Mens Club Champion – Peter Baverstock and Neil Stewart as runner-up.   
Ladies Club Champion Kathy Wallace and Judy Thompson as runner-up.   Mens 
Pairs Champions Peter Baverstock and Rod Mewett with Keith Ward and Ken 
Jaeger as runners-up.   Ladies Pairs Champions Sue Yates and Sharyn 
Burgemeister with Kathy Wallace and Meredith Stewart as runners-up. 
Richard Doecke presented his  Annual ‘President’s Club Person of the Year 
2023/24 shield’ to Sharyn Burgemeister as the proud winner. 
Finally those present from the Ladies Pennant Season ‘back to back’ Premiers 
were presented  with their Shield. 

 
          

 


